
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

It is with regret that the April meeting of Knapton Parish Council has 
been cancelled as a result of not being able to meet voting quorate for 

the second time this year. 

The date of the next Parish Council meeting to be held in May will be 
advised by the Parish Clerk in due course. 

Any thoughts or comments on this may be emailed to: 
parishclerk@knaptonvillage.org 


